
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: AB2923Update

DATE: July 17,2020

Attached is the "AB 2923 U@zte" presentation as well as a draft of the * AB 2923 Development
Principles" for Board review. This item is an informational update on BART stafPs work on AB
2923. At this meeting, stafl are seeking the Board's feedback on the *AB 2923 Development
Principles," which will be considered for future action by the Board.

As a reminder, Val Menotti sent you a memo on June 18, notiffing you that BART has publicly
released several drat work products associated with AB 2923 over the last month, all of which
can be found on the AB 2923 website: wrvw.bart.gov/A82923 . A Technical Guide to Zoning for
AB 2923 Conformance provides guidance regarding local jurisdictions for conformance with AB
2923 (Chiu/Grayson, 2018). An online map identifuing properties subject to AB 2923 is also
available on the website. BART is seeking comment on these items by August 7, 2020.

cc: Board Appointed Offrcers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff


